
 

 

03/12/2020 

 

SUBJECT: Change for after school events and activities 

  

Dear Parent or Guardian:  

    

The McHenry County Department of Health issued guidance last night (3/11) regarding 

large group gatherings. The CDC has also issued guidance on this topic. Based on this 

recommendation, District 2 and District 157 will follow these health agencies’ guidelines 

and will postpone, until further notice, large group activities and events (starting today, 

3/12) that involve the general public and spectators. School clubs and activities 

involving students and staff will still be held, but large-scale events involving the general 

public and spectators, including but not limited to band, choral concerts, and sporting 

events, will be postponed.  A modified schedule is being developed for the musical this 

weekend. This modification will include limiting tickets and only allowing immediate 

family members of student participants to be eligible for those tickets. More information 

will follow this afternoon. Our hope is to reschedule most of these events before the end 

of the school year.  If you have any questions please call the school in which your child 

attends for more information.  

 

Sincerely. 

 

Dr. Tom Lind 

Superintendent  
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https://www.mchenrycountyil.gov/Home/Components/News/News/14942/1026?backlist=%2fcounty-government%2fdepartments-a-i%2fhealth-department
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf
http://www.rbchs.com/


 

 


